
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 11th June 2019 
  
Year 6 PGL trip updates and reminders 
  
The children should arrive at the normal time on Monday 24th June and make their way to the school hall via the 
playground, accessing through the double doors, where they will be registered.  We plan to leave Hamsey Green at 
10.30am. 
  
Any medication your child is to have during the trip MUST be brought to the School Office by Friday 21st June and 
the associated form completed. All medication must be clearly labelled with your child’s name and dosage. Should 
you forget to bring to the office please pass to an adult on Monday morning for the medication to be registered. 
  
Please ensure the children do not bring in any sweets or electronic devices including mobile phones. 
  
All long hair must be tied back and no jewellery is allowed for any of the activities. 
  
Please remember to pack sunscreen as well as warm clothes and waterproofs for our unpredictable weather. (The 
children need long trousers and long sleeves for a number of the activities). Also please remember their sleeping 
bag and pillow. 
  
Remember to ensure your child has a packed lunch, refillable water bottle and a small rucksack. 
 
 
We have just heard back from PGL that the group activities we will be doing are:  

 Abseiling (long sleeves/leggings/tracksuit bottoms/shorts) 

 Riffle shooting (long sleeves) 

 The Challenge Course (long sleeves, tracksuit bottoms/leggings, old trainers, old towel and a named bin 
bag!!) 

 Aeroball (socks, t-shirt and shorts/tracksuit bottoms/ leggings etc.) 

 Giant Swing (t-shirt and shorts/tracksuit bottoms/ leggings etc.) 

 Trapeze (t-shirt and shorts/tracksuit bottoms/ leggings etc)  

 Archery (t-shirt and shorts/tracksuit bottoms/ leggings etc) 

 Zip Wire (long sleeve t-shirt and shorts/tracksuit bottoms/ leggings etc) 
 
Our evening entertainment will be: Capture the Flag and Wacky Races! 
 
  
Finally, we hope the children have a lovely time and that the weather is kind to us. 
  
Kind regards 
 

 

Mrs Mace  


